
Beginning of Section 106 Process 

Part of the environmental compliance process involves preparing a Historic Property Survey Report. The 

letter found at this link represents the start of this work.  The letter seeks information on the Rumsey 

Bridge, and has been sent to a number of entities, and the project’s interested parties email list.  The 

historical consultant is seeking historical information about the bridge to include in the report.  Please 

feel free to respond as described in the letter.  If you would like to be added to the interested parties 

list, please fill out the comment form, or send a note to the email address found above 

http://www.yolocounty.org/home/showdocument?id=34504

